
  

 

DEPARTMENT OF LAW 
NOTICE 

ALL STUDENTS 

All Students in the Department of Law are hereby 

informed that the Christmas Vacation is commencing from 

2 5 December, 2024 to 31 December, 2024. th st 

There will be no lectures during the said period. 

Sd/- 
Dr. Rajeshri N. Varhadi 

Head, Department of Law 

Mumbai 
24th December, 2024. 


